
l5i1 UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA 

TWIN CITIES 

September 14, 1987 

Lou Sullivan 
 Albion 

San Francisco, CA 

Dear Lou: 

Program in Human Sexuality 
Department of Family Practice 
and Community Health 
Medical School 
Research East Building 
2630 University Avenue S.E. 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414 

(612) 627-4360 

Thank you so much for your participation in my study. I have enclosed some 
pictures of the event. 

You have been very helpful in making contact with Joe in Wisconsin who helped 
me make contact with several others in Chicago and in Milwaukee. I have 
interviewed the two in Chicago and plan to interview Joe and the one in 
Milwaukee shortly. 

I still have not contacted the people in Toronto but intend to do so. 

Please give my best regards to Steve. I hope to see both of you again on my 
next trip to San Francisco. 

oleman, Ph.D. 
Ass iate Professor and Associate Director 
Program in Human Sexuality 
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